PHILGUARANTEE

Philippine Guarantee Corporation

NOTICE TO PROCEED

May 24, 2022

MS. JINKY P. TALINGDAN

Sales Supervisor

Adolfo Realty Corporation

(The Hotel Elizabeth Baguio)

1 Julian Felipe Comer Gibraltar St.,
Baguio City

Dear Ms. Talingdan:

This refers to the Notice of Award issued lo you for the procurement of Lease of
Venue with Food and Accommodation for the 2022 PHILGUARANTEE Business
Forum - BAGUIO.

Relative thereto, notice is hereby given to your company for the execution of the
terms and conditions of the contract/PO/JO as herein attached.

You can coordinate with Ms. Julita Leah M. Garcia of Priority Sectors Guarantee
Group - Project Management Department at jimgarcia@philguarantee.gov.ph for
other concerns relevant to this requirement.

Please acknowledge receipt and acceptance of this Notice by signing on the space
provided below and return the signed copy to this office the soonest possible time.

Thank you.
Very truly yours,

ALBERTO E. PASCUAL
President and CEC&'

| acknowledge receipt of this Notige on, :




